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After a successful engagement at the TLU Salutes dinner, the TLU Jazz Ensemble and Improv Class will present a concert on Thursday, Nov. 13 from 7 to 8 p.m. in Wupperman Little Theatre. Everyone is invited, and, as a reminder, this concert counts as Recital Credit for music majors and minors. The Jazz Band is under the direction of Scott McDonald.
Professional activities

Charla Bailey, director of international education, attended the NAFSA Region III conference in Mérida, Mexico, Nov. 3-6.  During the conference, Bailey led a round-table discussion for the One Person Office Special Interest Group.  She also co-presented a session, “Is That Online? Using Online Tools to Help Recruit, Retain and Advise Students.” Bailey stayed an extra day after the conference to visit Central College’s study abroad program in Mérida.  She said that there are many wonderful opportunities available through several local universities, internship/service learning sites as well as host families.

 

